
Saltash Town Council approves grant funding 

 

Saltash Town Council are pleased to approve grants from a diverse range of 

organisations at the Policy and Finance Committee held on 14th May 2024. 

Saltash Bowls Club were awarded £1,000 towards replacement railings at the club 

green. This will ensure the health and safety of the club. 

www.facebook.com/SaltashBowls/  

Three cultural events in the town were awarded funding – 

Salt Arts CIC who run the popular Saltash Songs and Shanties Festival were awarded 

£975 towards the festival in June which hosts workshops and concerts celebrating 

Cornwall and the Tamar Valley.  https://songsandshanties.co.uk/  

The popular Saltash Regatta were awarded £4,998.22 towards the two day event 

which attracts visitors from across the South West. http://www.saltashregatta.co.uk/  

Tincombe Tea Party was awarded £615 towards the one day event in August which 

promotes the local community and the natural habitat Tincombe Green provides. 

https://tincombe.insaltash.co.uk/  

The Chairman of Saltash Town Council, Councillor Julia Peggs is delighted the Town 

Council can support such a diverse range of organisations and events and said, “Each 

year the Community Chest and Festival Fund grant schemes support a range of 

cultural events and projects in the town. The Town Council are pleased to support the 

community with grant funding and are often the lead funder.  Saltash Town Council 

welcomes future applications.” 

If you are interested in applying for a grant or to see who has received a grant please 

visit www.saltash.gov.uk/grants.php  
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